
05-30-2020 
Dining room minimums  
We have modified minimums to allow more flexibility. The amounts will remain the 

same, but the timing will be different. The first minimum of $200 will need to be used 
by August 1st and the second $200 by the end of the dining room season. The $500 
prepay option is also still available. We understand that some people may not feel 
comfortable coming to the dining room to eat so we will be extending our call ahead 
take-out option through the season.  
 


